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Tuesday 3rd June 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Welcome back everyone to term 6 and the final term of the academic year. 
 

Parent Survey   
We are very keen to hear feedback from you and will be sending out our Parent Survey next week. The survey will 
be available for you to complete online through Survey Monkey from Monday 9th June-Friday 27th June. Please do 
take the time to compete this survey. 
 

School Uniform  
Thank you for your efforts with your child’s school uniform. It has been lovely to see all our pupils return in their 
smart uniform. Please remember our summer uniform is: 
 

• White shirt, blouse or polo shirt. 

• Black or grey trousers, shorts, skirts, skort or culotte’s. 

• Light blue and white checked summer dress. 

• Sensible black shoes 
 
Please encourage your child to leave their hoodies at home as they will not be able to wear them inside school. 
 

Drinks in School  
As the weather is getting hotter please ensure your child has a plastic water bottle, not metal, with water. Our 
School Policy does not allow fizzy drinks in school. 
 
 

Events to be aware of for Term 6   
 

• 9th June – 27th June – Parent and Carer Survey open 

• Wednesday 18th June-Year 11 leavers assembly 

• Thursday 26th June Sports day – Primary pupil’s AM and Secondary pupil’s PM 

• Friday 27th June-Bring a bottle to support our Summer Fair and in return your child can wear non-school 
uniform on this day only 

• Wednesday 2nd July - Summer Fair 4.30-6.30pm 

• 7thJuly – 11th July – Transition Week for pupils from Key Stage 2-4 (to experience their September 
changes) 

• Friday – 18th July Last day of term 



 

Summer Fair    
Our summer fair will be held on Wednesday 2nd July from 4.30-6.30pm. We hope you will all be able to join us. If 
you have any unwanted boxed toys or adult tombola prizes that you would like to donate, please let the office 
staff know. We will be holding our PFTA AGM meeting on Tuesday 9th September. If you would like to join us we 
can arrange child care for you to be able to attend the meeting. Meetings are held 6 times per year and are 
approximately 1 hour long. 
 

Term dates 2025/2026   
Please can you make sure you have the term dates saved in your calendar. These can be found on the school 
website. 
 
We look forward to a very exciting term ahead. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs M Cleave 
Headteacher 


